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10th May 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are delighted to now be offering breakfast again at our Breakfast Club.

Please book in the usual way, via School Money, if you wish your child to have a

place. Children should be in the Breakfast Club at 8am if they wish to eat.

After School Clubs are proving to be really popular and the children all seem to

be enjoying them. These will continue after half term right through to the

summer break, and will then start again when we return in September.

Holiday Club - this is still being looked at however, we are hopeful that

something can be in place and ready for the summer holidays. There is a slight

issue at the moment as we are having the rest of our building re-roofed over

the holidays, so we need to make sure the building will be safe enough for

children to be on site whilst the works are done.

Mrs Haynes will be out of the office for a couple of weeks from Monday. Please

make sure you leave a message if you call and no-one answers. Someone will

get back to you asap. If you are ringing to let us know someone else is picking

your child up please do so before 2.45pm as the office will be unmanned from

3pm due to staff being on duty.

We are busy beginning preparations for September already. The majority of

staff will be moving classes and teaching in different year groups. This is

important for staff professional development and to ensure we continue to

deliver the best teaching that we can. We will let you know as soon as

everything is finalised which class teacher and TA your child will have.

Year 3 and 4 will be visiting the Fishing Heritage Center on Wednesday 24th

May. They will leave school at around 9.30am and are aiming to leave the

centre at around 2pm.
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Next term, we will be holding our annual Sports Day. KS2 will be on Wednesday

12th July and KS1 will be on Thursday 13th July. Gates will open at 1pm and the

events will start at 1.15pm.

Reports to parents will be sent out on Wednesday 5th July 2023. If you wish to

speak to your child’s teacher following this then please make an appointment

via Class Dojo.

As always, if you have any concerns or worries please contact either myself or

the school office and we will hopefully be able to help you.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Helen Redmond

Headteacher


